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Tai Sang Bank Ltd. Central Branch Temporarily Closed 
 

 

Hong Kong, 28 February, 2022 – Tai Sang Bank Limited (“TSB” or the “Bank”) 

announces that it is temporarily closed today and it is expected that business will 

resume on 1 March, 2022.  

 

Two staff member at Central Branch preliminarily tested positive for COVID-19. The 

staff members most recent working days were 26 February, 2022, and they wore 

masks at all times when performing duties.  

 

As a precautionary measure, the Bank will arrange thorough disinfection for the 

abovementioned facilities.  All affected staff members are to be tested for COVID-19 

in accordance with the latest government guidance, and will resume duty after 

receiving negative results.  

 

TSB cares about the health and well-being of staff members and customers.  

Customers who visited the Central Branch recently are advised to take COVID-19 

tests to protect their health.  Also in light of the pandemic, the Bank has enhanced its 

precautionary measures at the branch to protect staff members and customers, 

including implementation of split-team operations.  In addition, staff members are 

reminded to avoid face-to-face or cross-premises and branch meetings and activities.  

 

Customer can call TSB’s Customer Service Hotline on (852) 2853 0825 for enquiries. 

 

 

– End – 


